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CELEBRATING OUR SCHOOL AT THE RECENT BOARD MEETING

THANK YOU - Julia, Jowan and
Ms. Cameron for representing our
school at this week's board
meeting. You were filled with
pride, confidence, and passion as
you shared your skills and passion
for soccer (AKA Futsal ) at our
school with our School Trustees
and District Management.
Champions all of you!




PARENTS TAKE THE NIGHT OFF
KIDS JOIN US FOR MOVIE NIGHT APRIL 26 5:00PM - 7:00PM

Parents not allowed, students only!

“‘ Students are invited to attend a Movie Night hosted by the Eagle
Harbour Montessori PAC and Ms.Tobin. Students are asked to come in
their favourite pjs, bring a blanket and settle in for a movie, pizza dinner,
popcorn and a drink.

WHERE: School Gym

DROP OFF: 5:00 PM / School

PICK UP: 7:00 PM / Roundabout

COST: $20 per student (Pay at the Door CashOnly)

ADVANCE CONFIRMATION IS REQUIRED BY EMAILING MELISSA
melissa@theboatshedqroup.com

Please provide name(s) of student(s) attending by TUESDAY APRIL 23
*kindly advise if gluten / dairy free pizza is required
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mailto:melissa@theboatshedgroup.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dL1zWRIXCeEbXbOwVZJh7fqL68bC_TYn/view?usp=drive_link

JOIN US FOR A DIGITAL LITERACY PRESENTATION APRIL 25
FROM 4:00 P.M. - 5:00 P.M. AT CAULFEILD ELEMENTARY

We have invited Cari Wilson, the District Principal of

Technology to help us understand the Digital Literacy world. mmﬁE £ Eliensy  viewing
. . .. informational =3 3 engraphis 5 reading
If you are curious about the current trends in the digital \rarlety = fﬂII‘lII‘lLlle atetexts
world and how they affect our kids and the curriculum, O TUT g mahemat ameanln,g
please join us! All parents are welcome. Hlakl p I "Iteracy x vl
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POETRY WRITING WITH THE UPPER ELEMENTARIANS

[he Journey to the lake

In a lake with o cake
You will find a ctomach ache
But upon that good good taste
You will find an empty place
In that empty place there was a race
But we are looking for a real race
Not a race with wno pace
So if we don't find a race with no pace
We will never win the race
So don't ctop by and curely don't cry
Becavse if youll win the race

You will find a cugar pielll

~Neil & Ido




LATE ARRIVALS AND ABSENCES

Schedules and routines are extremely important to
a child’'s development and academic achievement
as key concepts and lessons begin at the start of
our school day. When students are late they:

e miss the chance to meet with their teachers
and peers at the door to start the day

e miss the routines and structures that each
teacher strategically plans to promote
self-requlation to help students get settled in a calm manner

We realize each family juggles many schedules and expectations, and we are grateful that your
planning includes ensuring that each of our students is supported with the ability to start the day
right. In the event of an absence please be sure to call (604) 981 - 1380 or email the office at
aatkinson@wvschools.ca or jmackenzie@wvschools.ca .

2024 SUMMER LEARNING WITH WEST VANCOUVER SCHOOLS

Are you interested in learning during the
summer?

West Vancouver Schools will be offering a

robust Summer Learning Program for both
elementary and secondary students during
July 2024.

Online registration for both the elementary
and secondary Summer Learning programs is now open. Elementary registration closes on May 10.
Secondary registration closes on June 14.

More information about courses, locations, attendance etc. can be found on the Summer Learning
information flyers (elementary or secondary) or on the Summer Learning Website.



mailto:aatkinson@wvschools.ca
mailto:jmackenzie@wvschools.ca
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Summer-Learning-Elementary-Overview-2024.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Summer-Learning-Secondary-Overview-April-2024.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/summer-learning/

DAILY HEALTH CHECK REMINDERS AND NOTICES

Parents are asked to do daily health checks of children before sending them to
”ea&h school. As flu and cold season is upon us, we ask for your assistance to ensure
M 7 that your child is healthy and well enough to participate in normal school
AI activities. If your child is unwell, please report their absence by emailing Ms.
Atkinson aatkinson@wyvschools.ca or calling 604-981-1380. Parents are also
reminded that communicable diseases should be reported to your classroom teacher or to the
school office. This would include lice, chicken pox, measles, etc.

MAY 14TH IS OUR PAC AGM MEETING

Thank you to all those who attended this month's PAC meeting. Please
find Meeting Minutes HERE.

GET INVOLVED
L - ]

Our next meeting will be our Annual General Meeting on May 14th at

8:45 A.M. - 10:00 A.M. For our next school year, we are looking to AG M
nominate a new Fundraising Chair and After School Coordinator; please
reach out to Andrea at ehpac@wvschools.ca if you are interested!

MABEL'S LABELS - FUNDRAISER

Annual General Meeting

Get some handy personalized waterproof
name labels for your kids' stuff! Free
Shipping and our school gets 20% of
profits. Simply visit Mabel's Labels and
select our school under “Support a
Fundraiser” tab. We are listed as Eagle

Harbour Montessori School. Happy labelling!


mailto:aatkinson@wvschools.ca
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wlDfPTdirQql75ec4T9kp8dDvpbQS1aA/view?usp=drive_link
https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/
https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/

TRU EARTH LAUNDRY DETERGENT STRIPS!

If you happen to use Tru Earth Laundry Detergent ' N .
strips or are interested in some of their other products,

please order through this link to support our school

with 20% of your order going to our school. Thank you

for your support!

HOT LUNCH WINTER/SPRING SESSION

our SPRING session is open and will remain open for the rest
of the school year.

X r DYX““‘ 1) Visit Munch a Lunch website.

2) You can pay for your orders by credit card.

Click HOT LUNCH FAQS for frequently asked questions or to

contact our hot lunch coordinator at thipfner foley@yahoo.com

hotlunch

orders



http://tru-earth.sjv.io/ehmontessorischool
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmunchalunch.com%2Fschools%2FEagleHarbour&data=04%7C01%7Cplegg%40wvschools.ca%7C12f49e9332634a0dceb008d9aba29c53%7Cd8013362a39e458b9457674cf091a797%7C0%7C0%7C637729537155446318%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=WjLHbyYopUX2k9kJ1WrbdFHYohQzkuafrXLVC6uXQTY%3D&reserved=0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GNRhIo6ffi3FO4_yGjYU2dzve2-jJ44ZA0jE_wy8PBE/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:thipfner_foley@yahoo.com

WEST VANCOUVER BASKETBALL CLUBS SUMMER CAMPS

The WVBC is proud to be offering its 16" year of summer camps this July
and August. This year, the WVBC will be offering 4 weeks of camps
beginning July 8 for players in Grades 2-10.

All camps will be held at West Van Secondary School and will be led by

former Canadian Men's National Team player and WVS Teacher/
Basketball Academy Head Coach Greg Meldrum.

To view the full schedule of camps and to register, please go to
http://www.wvbc.ca

ACTIVITIES AT WEST VANCOUVER COMMUNITY CENTRE &
GLENEAGLES COMMUNITY CENTRE

Spring Term General Recreation Programs have begun:

Important Dates: Summer Camp Registration Opens May 1st www.westvancouver.ca/camps
Other Summer program Registrations open on Wednesday, June 19th.

Browse all your recreation activities and programs here:
https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/recreation-activities

Are you new in West Vancouver? Come, discover and join us: www.westvancouver.ca/newcomers

Adult American Sign Language (NEW!), Beginner French, Indigenous ®
Arts & Culture, Science, Chess, etc: www.westvancouver.ca/learning

Music for Various Ages:

http://www.westvancouver..ca/musiclwww.westvancouver..ca/music ‘ \
Pro-D Day Camps (May 17): Visit here



http://www.wvbc.ca/
http://www.westvancouver.ca/camps
https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/recreation-activities
http://www.westvancouver.ca/newcomers
http://www.westvancouver.ca/learning
http://www.westvancouver.ca/learning
http://www.westvancouver..ca/music]www.westvancouver..ca/music
http://www.westvancouver..ca/music]www.westvancouver..ca/music
https://westvancouver.ca/parks-recreation/recreation-programs-services/programs-search-results?activity_type=programs&ages=6&activities=161&locations=53/52/16/23/43

PARENTING WORKSHOPS - CHECK THEM OUT

WEST
G’ VANCOUVER
SCHOOLS

A world of opportunity

Parent Workshop Series #1
We are all in this together

Simple solutions for building durable kids.
Engaging and empowering parents & caregivers

When: Saturday, May 4, 2024 10:00 am - 12:00 pm Limited childcare spots

available at Cypress Corner
for children 4-6 years. To
register for childcare call

604-925-7270 and mention

the workshop with code
To register for this workshop please email 166007

asweeney@wvschools.ca

Where: West Vancouver Community Centre O

Who: Parents & guardians of children (birth-6 years)

we gratefully
acknowledge the financial
support of the Province of
BC through the Ministry of
Education and Child Care

O this parent series is hosted in partnership with the
West Vancouver Community Centre

Questions: email mparackal@wvschools.ca

WEST
ﬁ VANCOUVER
' SCHOOLS

A world of opportunity

Parent Workshop Series #2\ 2
Exploring the world
around us

Communication & Literacies Limited childcare spots
available at Cypress Corner
for children 4-6 years. To
register for childcare call
604-925-7270 and mention
the workshop with code

Who: Parents & guardians of children (birth-6 years) 166008

When: Wednesday, May 29th, 2024 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Where: West Vancouver Community Centre O

To register for this workshop email
asweeney@wyvschools.ca

we gratefully
acknowledge the financial
support of the Province of
BC through the Ministry of
Education and Child Care

O this parent series is hosted in partnership with the
West Vancouver Community Centre

Questions: email mparackal@wvschools.ca

TO REGISTER PLEASE EMAIL - ASWEENEY@WVSCHOOLS.CA

CHRIS KENNEDY, WV SCHOOLS SUPERINTENDENT

Get insight into the thoughts and ideas of Chris Kennedy, Superintendent of the West Vancouver
School District. Read his latest blogs and follow him on Twitter to learn more from the CEO of WV
Schools in: https://cultureofyes.ca/ or https://twitter.com/chrkennedy

ConNTtAcT EAGLE HARBOUR MONTESSORI

School Website: Eagle Harbour Montessori
Phone: 604.981.1380

Email: eagleharbour@wvschools.ca
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